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PYMBLE LADIES COLLEGE – GREY HOUSE 
PRECINCT (SSD-17424905) 

 

18 November 2022 
 
The Independent Planning Commission Panel for the Pymble Ladies College – Grey House 
Precinct Project has reopened public submissions after receiving new information from the 
Department of Planning and Environment (Department).  
 
In accordance with the Commission’s ‘Additional Material’ policy, the Panel considers that it 
would be assisted by public submissions on the following new material provided to the 
Commission:  
 

• the Department’s response to the Commission’s request (dated 16 September 2022) 
for additional assessment of visual, privacy and social impacts, as well as the 
appropriateness of the project’s location within the PLC Campus, including its 
attached technical reports; and 

• a late submission received and accepted by the Panel from a nearby resident, 
including its attached technical reports. 

 
Public submissions may be made only on this material and must be made via the ‘Have Your 
Say’ portal on the IPC website (https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/projects/2022/08/pymble-
ladies-college) by 12pm AEST Friday 25 November 2022.  
 
This deadline will be strictly enforced, and late submissions will not be considered by the 
Panel nor uploaded to the Commission’s website.  
 
The Panel will only consider submissions received directly from the person submitting the 
comment. Campaign emails, petitions or form letters will not be considered nor uploaded to 
the Commission’s website.  
 
Submissions must specifically relate to the new material only. All relevant submissions 
received by the Commission will be published as soon as practicable after the deadline has 
passed. 
 

(END OF STATEMENT) 

https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/projects/2022/08/pymble-ladies-college
https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/projects/2022/08/pymble-ladies-college

